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I-270 is one of the oldest freeways in the United States. The I-270 North 
Environmental Assessment is studying proposed improvements from 
the I-70 interchange on the west to the Chain of Rocks Bridge on the 
east. It is the next step in addressing: congestion; safety; mobility (the 
movement of people or goods); accessibility to area businesses and 
residences; and aging infrastructure. If nothing is done, these issues 
will continue to worsen. 

Proposed solutions for upgrading I-270 in North St. 
Louis County have been developed and we want to 
know what you think! Here’s how you can be involved.

INTERSTATE

Environmental Assessment

PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE
Tuesday, March 18, 2014
4:30 p.m. - 6:30 p.m. (stop by anytime)
Hazelwood Civic Center East
8969 Dunn Road / Hazelwood, MO 63042

VIRTUAL PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE
Visit www.I-270North.org anytime between March 19 – April 1, 2014 to view the 
proposed solutions and to complete a comment form. 

Online Real-Time Live Chat Sessions
Have questions and/or comments about the proposed solutions? Then participate in one 
of our online real-time live chat sessions to talk to a study team member.

Wednesday, March 19, 2014		  Thursday, March 20, 2014
12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m.				    8:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m.
www.I-270North.org				    www.I-270North.org
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